WHITE LAKE HIGH SCHOOL SENIOR PROJECT

MENTOR CONTACT
Dear Mentor,

Thank you for agreeing to help a White Lake High School student throughout the fieldwork phase of the Senior Project.  We realize that your time is valuable, and appreciate your willingness to become a mentor.

In order to verify your involvement in this process, we are requesting that you contact your mentee’s Senior Project teacher via email, telephone, or text as soon as the student has worked with you at least 5 hours (sooner if necessary).  You can speak directly with the teacher, send an email or  leave a detailed message.
· NOTE:  Your mentee will receive class credit for this contact.




Thank you,



Sandy Nightingale

White Lake High School
Senior Project Coordinator
You can contact the teacher at (605) 249-2251 or (605) 682-8020. 





Please use the second number after 3:30 p.m. You may email,  text, or call.


























You can email the teacher at Sandy.Nightingale@k12.sd.us  











Include the following information in your message to Mrs. Nightingale:





Your first and last name


Your mentee's first and last name


A phone number and email where you can be reached


Any questions or concerns you have


A short progress report on the mentor partnership:


1.  How many times you have met


2.  Skills taught and/or mastered


3.  Tasks/activities completed by the student















